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Service Information

Model: GP605 GP555 Ref. No. : FF-T01-K1-000077-01

GP605P IR8500 Date : March 17, 2001

Canon (UK) Limited

Location: Photosensitive Drum

Subject: Change of the Photosensitive Drum

Reason: With the launch of the iR8500, the C-EXV 4 drum will be newly assigned as a commercial product,
which has upward compatibility so that it can be used for the existing GP605 Series as well.
After the C-EXV 4 drum is introduced, the supply of the photosensitive drum for the GP605 use will be
discontinued.

Detail:
Only the photosensitive layer of the drum has been changed partially so that the modified drum can be
used for both the iR8500 and the GP605 Series.

As described in the table below, the C-EXV 4 drum can be used for the existing models. Meanwhile,
the name of the new product (i.e., iR8500) will be added on the packing material of the drum.

Description Product Code Applicable Models Remarks

GP605 Drum F43-6601-000 GP555/GP605/LBP1060 Cannot used for iR8500

C-EXV 4 Drum 6749A002AA GP555/GP605/LBP1060/iR8500

Affected Machines:
To be communicated as soon as identified.
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